
Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Applying for Water and Sewer Commisioner


Greg Tucker <greghtucker@gmail.com> Fri, Oct 22, 2021 at 4:21 AM
To: Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

My name is Greg Tucker and I am a home owner on Browns Court in Richmond Village. My wife and I have lived here for 18 years. We
appreciate being on town water and sewer. Particularly the quality of our town water. I am retired and looking for an opportunity to help.
Please consider me for the volunteer position.

Thanks

Greg Tucker


